
 

 

CITY OF RIALTO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The City Council of the City of Rialto will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 25, 
2023 at 6:30 P.M. in the Council Chambers located at 150 S. Palm Ave., Rialto, to receive 
public comment regarding ratification of the adoption of the City’s 2021-2029 (Sixth 
Cycle) General Plan Housing Element Update. 
 
Prior to the public hearing, should you have any questions please contact Siri 
Champion, Senior Planner, at 909-820-8072 or at schampion@rialtoca.gov. 
 
If you are unable to attend this meeting comments and opinions may be submitted to 
the City Clerk's Office addressed to the address above. 
                                
 
(s) Barbara A. McGee    
 City Clerk 

 


